Maruleng Municipality convened its 2022/23 financial year Strategic Risk Assessment Workshop at
Coach House Hotel on 07 December 2022. The purpose of the workshop was to identify strategic risks
that could hamper the Municipality from achieving its objectives. The session was facilitated by an
independent person who is the Chairperson of the Risk Management and IT Steering Committee, Mr
Matsobane Rabalao.

Risks were identified, assessed and action to mitigate the risks were formulated, this would ensure that
the Municipality achieves its objectives and service delivery target with greater certainty.



